July 24th, 2008 Bauer Highlands HOA Meeting

Attendees
· Dave Gorman

· George Kyler

· Matt Schulz

· Steve Needham

Open Issues

· What is going on with the open space?  Legend has needed to finish the last house before Bauer Highlands can begin working on it.  The board is currently soliciting ideas on what to do with it.

· CC&R compliance were discussed.  Is the board doing anything to enforce the CC&R’s?  Yes, the board has sent out many letters already this summer and will be enacting neighborhood walk throughs with the new management company.

New Business

· Board has decided to leave NWCM and is need of a new community management company.  They have interviewed a number of management companies and Community Association Partners submitting the proposal that best fit the needs of Bauer Highlands ($1,125 per month, this includes 12 neighborhood walk throughs).  Matt moved to make CA Partners the management company of record.  George seconded the motion.  A vote was taken and all board members approved, the motion was carried.  
· Neighborhood picnic is the 16th of August at 5:00.  Location within the neighborhood is still to be determined.  

Matt moved to close the meeting, Steve seconded, the motion carried and the meeting was closed.

